
 
 

675 Wildwood Avenue 

Rio Dell, CA  95562 

(707) 764-3532 

                  
                                                    

 
TO:    Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH:   Kyle Knopp, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Karen Dunham, City Clerk  
  
DATE    June 20, 2023  
 
SUBJECT:   Letter of Support - US Department of Energy Grant 
                                    Application for Solar/Battery Project    
  
     
RECOMMENDATION 
 
Authorize Mayor to sign letter of support for a solar/battery project under the 
Department of Energy, Energy Improvement in Rural or Remote Areas Fixed 
Grant Program (DE-FOA-0003045)     
 
BACKGROUND AND DISCUSSION 
 
The Department of Energy is providing up to $5 million per project in funding 
under the Energy Improvement in Rural or Remote Areas Fixed Award Grant 
Program.   
 
Robert Wiener, H2 Humboldt will be present to provide a presentation on a  
solar/battery project they are proposing to do at the Humboldt/Rio Dell 
Business Park.  Wesley Zheng, Posh Electric will also be available via Zoom to 
answer any questions.            
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 
 
Renewable Energy for a Vibrant Community in Rio Dell  
 


